




Exhibit 1 

Request for Extension of Construction Buildout Period 

K0O3M-D 

 

Pursuant to 47 CFR § 1946(e) and FCC Public Notice,1 Fox Television Stations, LLC (“Fox”), 
licensee of K0O3M-D (Facility ID 34565) (“Translator”) hereby requests a six month extension 
for the construction period for the Translator (See File No. 0000054845).   

Under 47 CFR §1946(e)(1), an extension request is warranted due to causes beyond the Fox’s 
control.  In support of its request, Fox notes that good faith efforts have been made to complete 
the construction prior to the June 12, 2021 deadline.  The original plan was to use an antenna 
similar to the Channel 29 antenna currently in use, SCA Model 4DR-16-2HW.  Fox has since  
determined a different antenna is required.  The redesign process was delayed in large part due to 
Covid-19, a pandemic beyond the Fox’s control.  Fox is in the process of acquiring Dielectric 
Antenna Model TUA-C2-4/8M-1-K and we anticipate delivery of the antenna between August 
and September.  Concurrent with this extension request, Fox is filing a construction modification 
application (See File No. 0000138864).   

Separately, Fox’s tower contractor, Best Endeavours, has been significantly delayed due to (1) 
Covid-19 staffing issues as well as (2) significant ongoing repack-related construction in the 
market on Mount Sutro, both of which are beyond the scope of Fox’s control.  In our most recent 
discussions, they have verified that they will be able to complete installation in early fall, barring 
any further delays at the Mount Sutro site.   

Accordingly, there is good cause to grant Fox’s extension request.  The causes beyond Fox’s 
control were (1) the delay in antenna design due to Covid-19 and (2) tower crew availability due 
to repack-related construction and Covid-19 staffing issues.  Fox hereby requests that the 
Translator construction period be extended to December 9, 2021. 

 

 
1 The FCC Public Notice, DA-20-724 (rel. July 13, 2020), reminded Low Power Television and 
Television Translator Stations of July 13, 2021 Digital Transition Date.  In that Public Notice, 
the FCC also provided, in part, “In addition to ceasing analog operations by the digital transition 
date, transitioning LPTV/translators stations that experience delay in completing their digital 
facilities may seek one last extension of time of their digital construction permits, of not more 
than 180 days, to be filed no later than March 13, 2021, which is four months prior to the July 
13, 2021 transition date.   




